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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 TO THE LOS ANGELES CITY EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. 4247 FOR HEALTH CONSULTING 

SERVICES 
 
 

On April 1, 2022, the Los Angeles City Employees’ Retirement System 
(LACERS) issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for Health Plan 
Consulting Services. Due to the delay in posting the RFP Questions & 
Answers document, the deadline for firms to submit their proposals 
has been extended to May 6, 2022. 
 
All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain in full force and effect. 
 
If your firm responded to the RFP and believes that this Addendum 
requires it to supplement, change, or withdraw its response, please 
contact Julie Guan via e-mail at julie.guan@lacers.org. Firms that have 
previously submitted a proposal are not required to resubmit in order to be 
deemed responsive. 

mailto:julie.guan@lacers.org

